TOWN OF MARKHAM - Regional Councillor Joe Virgilio & Councillor Don Hamilton
March 5, 2010

As per request from Regional Councillor Joe Virgilio, please see below regarding your request for the Unionville
BIA to provide music at the Unionville Bandstand in the summer of 2010.

Unionville Summer Concert Series — Concerts at the Unionville Bandstand Summer 2010
(located on Main Street in Unionville at the corner of Fred Varley Drive)

BUDGET CONTRIBUTION CONTRIBUTION
Town of Markham Unionville BIA Total
Entertainment $10 000 $ 5000 $15 000
Advertising $ 5000 $ 5000
Administration $10 000 $10 000 $20 000
$20 000 $20 0600 $40 000

THE UNIONVILLE BIA:

~ Unionville BIA would provide music Friday, Saturday and Sunday evenings, as well as holidays from
July 1* until September 6", 2010.

~ The Unionville BIA would ensure access to electrical for bands up to 2 hours prior to performance
commencement for bands booked by the Unionville BIA for the Unionville Summer Concert Series on Friday,
Saturday and Sunday evenings, as well as holidays from July 1* until September 6", 2010.

~ The Unionville BIA would provide the same quality, style and artistic component that it has done for the past

number of years.

~ The Unionville Summer Concert Series is a registered trademark of the Unionville BIA and the Unionville BIA
would retain ownership of the Unionville Summer Concert Series at the Unionville Bandstand in all aspects of
such, including artistic and quality control.

~ The Unionville BIA will not be responsible for providing music for reasons beyond their control (i.e. weather).
THE TOWN OF MARKHAM:

~ The Town of Markham would ensure the Unionville Bandstand would be available for exclusive access for the
Unionville BIA from July 1" until September 6" during the following times: '

Fridays from 4pm - 11pm

Saturdays from 4pm - 11pm

Sundays from 3pm - 10pm

Holidays from 10am - 10pm

For the Unionville BIA to provide any music at the Unionville Bandstand in the summer of 2010, the above must be
confirmed with a signed agreement from the Town of Markham along with a cheque payable to the Unionville BIA
in the amount of $20 000 by March 30", 2010, in order to execute.

Please advise.
Greg McCormick - Chair, Unionville BIA



